
 
CHS Marching Marauder Band 

Dear Parents 
 
  
          For the 2017 season of Marauder Marching Band the band fees are increasing $25 for a 

total of $475.   The reason for this increase is the the new camp.  Camp Ohiyesa, our new 

camp, will cost the band about $4000-5000 more than our previous camp.  However, for this 

extra cost we are getting a bigger camp, improved facilities including a bigger dining hall, better 

food and camp activities.  This year during free time the students will be able to do camp things 

like archery, swimming, water slide, rock climbing and more.  These services are included in the 

cost of the camp and will be run by the Ohiyesa staff.  

The boosters and I fully understand that this added cost could be a financial challenge, 

therefore we are offering more fundraisers for students to earn their band fees.  We are also 

encouraging people to start paying for the 2017 season now so that the cost can be spread out 

over a longer period.  Please fill out the attached sheet so that your student’s name can be 

added to the 2017 band roster.  Forms and money can be turned into the band box in the band 

room at any time.  Or you can bring your documents to any of our booster meetings -- the last 

Tuesday of the month.  

We will still have our regular marching band sign-up meeting at the end of April.  I am 

very excited about our 2017 season, a lot of great things are happening for the band and I know 

we are going to have a spectacular fall!  Please don’t hesitate to contact me with your questions 

or concerns.  

 

Musically, 

 

Dave Brockington 

Director of Bands 

brockid@gibdist.net 

734-379-7630 
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